
MEMORANDUM SRS- 470 
 
 
TO:  School Board Members 
 
FROM: Office of the Superintendent 
 
DATE: September 24, 2008 
 
SUBJECT: Alaska Learning Labs (SERRC) 
 
 
Recommend Alaska Learning Labs (by SERRC) as the supplemental education service 
provider for schools in Level 2 or above of school improvement.  Alaska Learning Lab 
has provided service to qualifying schools in our district in the past.  Principals and 
program supervisors have indicated that the Alaska Learning Labs program is a quality 
program.  Alaska Learning Labs provides the data and reports required by EED (NCLB).  
In addition, Alaska Learning Labs personnel make site visits, provide quality training, 
and assist the supervisors of the program run an efficient out of school hours program. 
 
Recommended Action:  Motion to Approve. 
 
 
 


